
Email from Daniel – Re: ARPA – Reports attached 
 
Attached is a copy of the draft drainage report with a cost estimate for each related project.  As you  
can see the total cost for all projects is estimated to be $3,573,539.  FEMA Flood Mitigation Assistance  
Program is a 25% match putting our portion at close to $900k.  We are evaluating the list to see what  
we can do in house to offset some of the costs.  Once identified, we have requested E.L. Robinson  
submit a phased approach to tackle each of the remaining issues. 
 
In the meantime, we will be seeking any and all funding opportunities through partnerships, grants,  
etc. to fund this project.  I will update Council as more information becomes available.  Please let me  
know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
In addition, our GIS department has been tasked with turning out several new maps for your  
consumption.  Here is a stormwater map that we are still gathering data on.  This link will update as  
more data is added. 
 
https://hartsville.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=37626cd61aba41ff8e16688e7f

3fb9f8 
 
Thanks all, 
 
Daniel Moore 
City of Hartsville 
City Manager 
Office: 843-383-3015 
Fax: 843-339-2869 
www.hartsvillesc.gov 
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